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In order for us to contact you quickly and easily, your child needs to have an Emergency Contact Form completed by his/her parent/guardian and kept 
on file in the school office.  Please keep this information updated throughout the year. 

Please fill out one form per family. Click the button below to fill out the form

Student Emergency Contact Form

Welcome to issue 10 of the NAS Jakarta Newsletter 2024-25
Dear parents, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 
support this year. Many of you have been actively engaged 
in various ways as a Parent Ambassador, Class Parent, library 
or reading helper, Culture Corner creator, ECA provider and 
more. We held a “Thank You Tea Party” for parent volunteers 
this afternoon with sweet treats and entertainment by NAS 
Voices and Bollywood ECA. Active parent engagement is a 
special feature of the NAS community that really makes a 
difference – thank you everyone.

The last Culture Corner of this year was created by our Korean 
community and as ever the children have thoroughly enjoyed 
interacting and learning in this space.

This year’s final newsletter includes a round-up of just some 
of the many end-of-year events. Our winning footballers and 
swimmers are featured too. The 2024 - 2025 year has drawn 
to a close with the exciting announcement that our long-
awaited Secondary block is coming soon. Please follow this 
link for more. 

So, please enjoy some reminders of the past few weeks through 
the photos below, and don’t forget to check the dates for your 
diary at the end of this newsletter for key events in August. 

It’s been a busy year when many new families have been 
welcomed to NAS, continually renewing the fabulous 
international diversity of our school. This week we say goodbye 
to those of you who are moving on, including some families 
who are relocating from Jakarta after a very long time here. 
We will miss you all. 

Wishing you a wonderful summer break and we look forward 
to seeing our NAS students again in August!

Kind regards

Rosy Clark

Principal

https://form.jotform.com/212298578998481


CONGRATULATIONS!
A Happy

Place
to Belong

Our Student Leaders (House Captains, Student Voice Reps and 
Global Campus Leaders) received thanks from Ms Rosy and Ms 
Jo for their positive impact upon the school this year.

A beautiful setting, proud students, parents and staff – an evening to 
remember!

Student Leadership Tea Party

Year 6 Graduation

Student Leadership Tea Party



CONGRATULATIONS!
A Happy

Place
to Belong

This year ended with our U9 football team as 
runners up in the JSCL Cup Competition and 
winners of the JSC League Competition. We 
look forward to two NAS Jakarta football teams 
competing next year!

Football Success!!

Swim Squad
An impressive NAS Jakarta Swim Squad won medal 
after medal at the recent Swim Meet held at AIS. 
Regular training and a strength of spirit helped our 
swimmers to success in the pool. 



RESIDENTIAL EXPERIENCES
An Education

Driven by
Values

Year 4, 5 and 6 had great fun in the outdoors of the Sentul area 
for their residential trip earlier this month. A new development 
this year was a night under canvas for Year 5 and Year 6!.  
Learning was linked to IPC units studied this year at school.

Residential Trip

An extremely excited group of children returned to school last Friday evening for a pool 
party and dinner, followed by a sing song in the library before sleeping at school. This 
fun experience ended with a family breakfast on Saturday morning. 

Year 3 Sleepover



PERFORMANCE
An Education

Driven by
Values

Early Years Sing Along

End of Year Performance

Our youngest students were simply 
amazing during their Sing Along 
last week! The progression in 
confidence and engagement with 
music could clearly be seen from our 
Pre-Nursery students to Foundation 
2 who showed their readiness for 
Year 1 in August. 

Such a wide range of music and dance performances from soloists to 
instrumental and dance ECAs were enjoyed by the audience at the 
End of Year Performance. 



www.nasjakarta.sch.id NAS Jakarta @nasjakarta @NAS Jakarta NAS Jakarta

Parent Handbook

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Create

Your Future

Friday 8th August 2025
“Meet & Greet” at 10.30 in your child’s new classroom

Wednesday 13th August 2025
NAS Community Coffee Morning (Parent engagement focus)

Monday 11th August 2025
Term 1 begins

Week beginning 
Monday 18th August 2025

“The Year Ahead” meetings for parents

Wednesday 22nd – Friday 24th October 2025

International Week including our Parade of Nations and 
International Food Festival

Week beginning Monday 2nd March 2026

Book Week including our Book Character Costume Parade

Term 2

School Photographs

Monday 1st September 2025
ECA Programme 1 begins

HEADS UP!

https://nordanglia-my.sharepoint.com/personal/marketing_nasjakarta_sch_id/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fmarketing%5Fnasjakarta%5Fsch%5Fid%2FDocuments%2FMARKETING%2FDesign%2F2024%2D2025%2FParent%20Handbook%2FFA3%5FParent%20Handbook%5F2024%5FUpdate%5FNovember%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fmarketing%5Fnasjakarta%5Fsch%5Fid%2FDocuments%2FMARKETING%2FDesign%2F2024%2D2025%2FParent%20Handbook&ga=1

